
August 23, 1969 

Mr. Paul M. Cousins 

Asst. Librarian 

323 Library 

Dear Mr. Cousins: 

Under the auspices of the Educational Program on White Racism, 

the Student Government Association is making a collection of hard bound 

books for the Afro-American studies reading room we hope will be 

set up this fall. 

We hope to obtain - free of charge - two hard bound copies of 

approximately 200 titles pertaining to this area from various publishers. 

Bantom Publishers has already agreed to cooperate with us in this 

program and we are optomistic [[optimistic]] that other publishers will follow suit. 

We will keep you informed about progress in this project. 

Sincerely yours, 

David Massey 

Program Director 

cc: Mr. Guy Lyle 

President Atwood 

Miss Rena Price 


